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Acknowledgement of Country 
We acknowledge that we are meeting on the traditional country of the Kaurna people of the Adelaide Plains.   

We recognise and respect their cultural heritage,  beliefs and relationship with the land.   
We acknowledge that they are of continuing importance to the Kaurna people living today. 

Approved by Kaurna Elder Uncle Lewis OôBrien 2004     

TERM 3  WEEK 5                       21
st 
 AUGUST 2019 

 MATTERS OF INTEREST AND IMPORTANCE THIS WEEK 

STUDENT WELLBEING AND SAFETY 

We share the following regular reminder to encourage families to have a conversation about actions that support       
childrenôs safety: 

ñStudents and families are reminded to be wary of approaches from strangers, especially when they are unaccompanied 
or travelling to and from school. If they are approached students should not respond and should not accept offers of 
rides or gifts. 

Students should seek the assistance of other nearby adults if they feel unsafe and should report the event to a trusted 
adult (parent or school staff member) as soon as possible.  

SAPOL advises that taking out a mobile phone and calling police can deter the offender and they recommend the     
student making a formal report to their closest police station.ò 
 

PUPIL FREE DAYS ï TERM 3 and 4 

Advance notice and confirmation of dates for Pupil Free Days, between now and the end of the year.   

TERM 3 

Friday, 27 September (Week 10 ï Last Day of Term) ï Staff will be engaging in our ongoing focus of being culturally 
responsible, safe and respectful in regards to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander realities and perspectives. This date 
was only confirmed late last week and the facilitator of the day Jonathan Lindsay-Tjapaltjarri Hermawan could only be in 
in Adelaide at this time.  We apologise if this date causes any inconvenience. 

TERM 4  

Monday, 14 October (Week 1) ï Staff will be engaging in our ongoing foci of Student Assessment and Numeracy. 

Monday, 18 November (Week 6) ï Staff Review Day 
 

BOOK WEEK 2019  

Book Week is here! This yearôs theme is, ñReading is my Secret Powerò. During Book Week we 
celebrate the amazing world of books and how they enrich our lives.  Throughout the week students 
will listen to and engage in activities related to the books that have been shortlisted by the Childrenôs 
Book Council of Australia. Also donôt forget to check out the amazing Book Week poster created by 
our Year 5/6 students in our office. 

Some of the things happening this week are: 

Scholastic Book Fair  

Our Book Fair concludes this afternoon.  This has been a great way for children to 
engage with a different range of books and resources that are not normally available 
in the school.  Many thanks to Beti Sghirripa, Rosie Sturman and Mandy Miller for 
their organisation and help in running the fair throughout this week. 

Book Week Parade 

Our annual Book Week Parade will be held in the in the school hall at 9am on Friday 
23rd August (This Friday!). Everyone is encouraged to be creative and dress up for the 
parade. Your costume can relate to the theme or a favourite book. Great prizes for the 
best boy and girl costume in each class. All the family is welcome to come along and join 
in the fun.  

 

PREMIERôS READING CHALLENGE ï Forms in this week 

A reminder that the Premierôs Reading Challenge is coming to an end for 2019 very soon.  Donôt forget to fill in and sign 
off your completed Student Reading Records and give them to your classroom teacher or Beti Sghirripa by this Friday 
23
rd
 August, so that all completed forms can be lodged.  

 

P&F FATHERôS DAY STALL ï ADVANCE NOTICE 

As Fatherôs Day quickly approaches, the P&F will be holding their annual Fatherôs Day stall for students to purchase a 
gift for that someone special in their lives. The stall will be held on Friday, 30

th
 August (Week 6) and all students will 

have the opportunity to purchase a gift should they wish to do so.  Most gifts are priced $3 - $7 and there are a wide 
range of things to choose from. There will be a preview of items for sale next Wednesday morning before school under 
the verandah in the main court yard.  
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 OF INTERESTé.. 

OSHC SURVEY 

Our thanks is extended to all families who responded to our recent Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) survey.          
Information and any future changes to our Out of School Hours Care will be sent home to families utilising this service 
in due course. 

 

SOLAR PANEL INSTALLATION 

Many thanks to all of our students and families for your support earlier this week during the installation of Solar Panels 
on the roofs of both the JLC and Tenison Building.  The installation process went smoothly and disruption to classes 
and students was kept to a minimum. 

 

WALK A MILE IN MY BOOTS @ OLMC 

Last Wednesday students from Reception to Year 6 were involved in Walk a Mile in My Boots.  As well as walking a 
mile, students were also asked to donate a gold coin or items such as non-perishable foods, blankets, beanies and 
warm clothing in support of the Hutt St Centre.  Our school community has again been overwhelming in their generosity 
towards others in donating non-perishable foods, clothing or a gold coin on the day.  We would like to thank all families 
within our community for your ongoing and generous support of those most in need.   

SUSHI MONDAY  

Donôt forget Sushi is available to be ordered for Lunch every Monday. A reminder to all families that Sushi that can   
ONLY be ordered via the Qkr app and must be placed before 3.00pm each Friday for the following Monday. 

Sushi available for ordering ï Teriyaki Chicken, Cucumber and Avocado, Tempura Chicken and Cooked Tuna. 

Sushi Rolls are $2.50 each 

Due to Father Tonyôs extended absence all school celebrations will be in the form of Liturgy of the Word only.  

Class and Whole School Liturgies generally take place on Fridays at 9:15am and are held in the Our Lady of Mt Carmel 
Church (next to the school) unless otherwise stated.  

¶ Friday, 6
th
 September ï Year 5/6 Unit Liturgy 

¶ Friday, 20
th
 September ï Reception & Year 1 Unit Liturgy 

Please be aware of the following important dates: 

¶ Friday, 23
rd
 August (9:00am) ï Book Week Parade 

¶ Wednesday, 28
th
 August ï Festival Choir Rehearsal @ St Maryôs College 

¶ Friday, 30
th
 August ï P&F Fatherôs Day Stall 

¶ Thursday, 5
th
 September ï SACPSSA Touch Football Carnival  

KEY DATES 

 LITURGICAL CELEBRATIONS AT OLMC 

REMINDERS 

WALK A MILE IN MY BOOTS DONATIONS 


